
 
 

 

 

 

 

5th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

 

BRIGHT LIGHTS, BIG CITY – TEA PARTY WITH THE QUEEN 

 

 

The ‘Queen’ has invited our children to a Tea Party. 

 
WHAT: Tea Party for the Queen 

 

WHERE: Year One Classrooms 

 

WHEN: Monday 9th March 2020 

 

DRESS: Formal  

 

 

On Monday 9th March 202, Year One will be beginning a new topic of ‘Bright Lights, Big City’.  This theme 

has a particular focus on London, its history and the Royal family. 

 

To begin our topic with an exciting and memorable experience, we will be having a tea party for the 

‘Queen’ and playing party games.  We would like to ask children to come to school dressed in formal wear 

(eg shirts / dresses) for the ‘Queen’.  There is no obligation to do this, we just think it will be a nice touch, 

and will add to the excitement of the tea party.  

 

If you would like to provide an alternative outfit of t-shirt / jeans for the children to change into for lunch 

and break times, to prevent their formal clothing being damaged, that would be fine. 

 

The ‘Queen’ looks forward to seeing you on Monday 9th March. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Edwards & Miss Warner 

Year 1Teachers     
 

The Grange School 

Staverton Road, Daventry,   

Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 

 

T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 

 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 


